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Consider appointment of four regular members and one alternate member to the Building Standards Board for
terms to expire January 1, 2020.

The terms of four members of the Building Standards Board (BSB) and one alternate will expire on January 1,
2018. A general contractor must fill the regular member vacancy and neither of the alternates are qualified to
fill that regular position. Staff is working to identify a qualified candidate for the vacant position.

The BSB is charged with responsibility for hearing condemnation cases, appeals from decisions of the Building
Official and reviewing changes to the City’s model building codes.

BSB 24 Month Meeting Attendance

Date of Date of Mtgs. Held/
Name Expertise Appointment Expiration Attended
Glenn D. “Doug” Dickerson Fire 03-21-06 01-01-18 12 / 8
Sam Motley Electrical 03-21-06 01-01-18 12 / 7
Ron Hall Fire 03-21-06 01-01-18 12 / 9
Vacant Com. Contr. 01-01-18
Patrick Reyes Homebuilder 03-21-06 01-01-19 12 / 12
James T. “Tommy” Wofford Plumbing 03-21-06 01-01-19 12 / 12
Richard G. Walker, Jr. Mechanical 05-19-08 01-01-19 12 / 3
Joe E. Smith - Alternate Plumbing 03-21-06 01-01-18 12 / 6
James K. Morris - Alternate Electrical 07-03-17 01-01-19   4 / 4

No personal data forms are on file for persons with an interest in serving on the Building Standards Board.

Staff recommends the reappointment of Glenn Dickerson, Sam Motley, Ron Hall and Joe E. Smith (Alternate)
for terms to expire January 1, 2020.

Jeff Armstrong

Richard G. Gertson
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